
 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING                                                              

The HUD Community Development Committee invites you to a Public Hearing to comment on 
the City of Tulsa’s Draft Program Year 2018 Annual Action Plan and Amended PY 2017 Annual 
Action Plan.  
 

WHERE:  City Hall, 175 E. 2nd Street, 2nd Floor Council Chambers  
WHEN:  Thursday, April 5, 2018 at 5 p.m. 

 
Interested persons are urged to attend and be heard. If you are unable to attend, all comments 
should be directed in writing to the attention of Grants Administration at 175 E 2nd Street, Suite 
480, Tulsa OK 74103, e-mail to  grantsadmin@cityoftulsa.org or fax to 918-699-3523.  
Comments received will be incorporated into the final Annual Action Plan for 2018 and 
Amended PY 2017 Annual Action Plan submitted to HUD. 
 
Citizens requiring special accommodations should contact 918-596-9084 no later than March 30, 
2018. 
 

The plan is available for review at the following locations: City of Tulsa-City Clerk’s Office 
(175 E. 2nd Street), City of Tulsa website at www.cityoftulsa.org/grants, INCOG (Two West 2nd 
Street, Suite 800), and the Central, Hardesty, Martin, Rudisill, and Zarrow Libraries. 
 

 
  

 
 


